
Points of Inquiry – Lloyd-Broad Neighborhood 

 

 Possible tools to help address student rental challenges – Staff met with residents 

and discussed zoning strategies related to family size and dimensional standards. 

 Recyclable materials requirements, solid waste form, and construction waste in 

residential containers – Enforced by Orange County with assistance from Carrboro 

Public Works and Inspections staff who will also contact a permit holder and/or 

Orange County if there are issues with waste on site.  

 Demolition requirements for deconstruction assessment when structures 500 SF or 

larger– Since the entirety of the home at 308 Lloyd Street was not removed, the 

project is classified as a renovation/addition and not a demolition.   

 Requirements for display of permit on site – Visible posting required at the time of 

the first inspection.   

 Applicability of owner exemption to permit issuance at 308 Lloyd Street and 

ongoing compliance - Town staff checked with neighboring jurisdictions in Orange 

County and the Licensing Board to determine that no other permits were active 

related to the exemption at the time the permit for renovation/addition at this 

location was issued.  The owner completed the affidavit indicating her eligibility for 

the exemption and the affidavit was submitted to the NC Licensing Board, which is 

responsible for ensuring compliance with the exemption.  Staff does contact the 

Licensing Board if we become aware of information that suggests their review 

would be needed.  Staff does monitor that the homeowner/residency component of 

the exemption is met during the period of construction/prior to issuance of a 

certificate of occupancy.  

 Proof of Workmen’s Compensation for building permit over $30,000 - Proof of 

workers’ compensation insurance was provided for the 308 Lloyd Street permit.  

 Lead paint abatement/removal – Memo attached.  In addition to continue the practice 

of contacting the State when questions arise, staff have begun to request information 

on lead and asbestos abatement for all renovation and demolition permits related to 

homes built in 1973 and earlier.  

 Owner exemption for construction at 304 Pleasant Drive – At the time of permit 

issuance and the completion of construction/CO it was and is the Town staff’s 

understanding that the only active building permit in effect at the time was for this 

property. 

 Parking – possible changes to Town Code related to parking on Broad and Cobb 

Streets considered in 2016 and 2017.  Additional modifications, following 

neighborhood input related to Cobb Street and Lloyd Street, will be presented for the 

Board’s consideration, this spring. Follow-up on other regulatory changes resulting 

from an evaluation by Police personnel of parking conditions in the neighborhood as 

a whole will be included. 

 Traffic calming – request submitted and packet with area of interest map and 

addresses sent out in 2015   Completed petition for improvements has not been 

located in Transportation Planner files. 
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